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BF Committee

From: Joseph Pluta <pluta@maui.net>
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 12:18 PM
To: BF Committee; Mike White
Cc: 'Gary Kubota'
Subject: Testimony for Committee 
Attachments: Riki Hokama, Budget Chari 6-11-18.docx

Importance: High

 
 

     
June 11, 2018  bf.committee@mauicounty.us <bf.committee@mauicounty.us>; 
 
Riki Hokama, Budget and Finance Committee Chairman 
Mike White, Vice Chairman 
Committee Members 
 
Re: Front Street Apartments and  Need to Amend Budget to provide for $250 K 
for matching funds as required by SB 2293.  
 
Aloha Mr. Hokama, Mr. White, and County Budget and Finance Committee 
members: 
 
We have previously testified about the fact that Senate Bill 2293 which asks 
Maui County to provide matching funds of $250,000. After that Testimony we 
understand that Mr. Hokama preferred that discussed in committee rather than 
taking the necessary action at that time.  
 
Let’s not get side tracked from what is sorely needed for Maui County provided 
for in this bill. Please focus on the Main Issue and Benefits. If these are lost, 
what then? Who suffers and what will be the cost of the consequences? The 
people who can least afford to be hurt will be hurt the most.  
 
We respectfully assert that the big picture and issue of meeting the 
requirements of the SB 2293 far outweigh any concerns about this contribution 
or the timing of it. Time is of the essence to avoid any possible risk of loss of 
the benefits to Maui County associated with this SB 2293.  Please do the right 
thing and play a part in helping the tenants and amend the budget bill to add 
the $250,000 in matching funds. 
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WMTA is a non profit 501 c 4.  
WMTA, as a dedicated Lobbyist 
organization, has a mission for 
our West Maui Community.  The 
objectives of this Organization 
are to associate the interests, 
concerns, and efforts of 
residents and taxpayers of the 
West Maui area, and others 
interested in the orderly 
development and improvement 
of the area, in a cooperative 
effort.  whether provided by, or 
to be provided by, the State or 
County governments, or by 
others. 
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Warm Regards, 

 
Joseph D Pluta 


